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The Trustees and Management Committee of Lindridge Parish Hall (LPH) recognise the 
impact that the hall has on the environment through its routine activities, its building 
management and through its influence and effects on the wider community. 
 
LPH is committed to the protection of the environment at all levels and acknowledges its 
responsibility for taking action to support that. 
 
LPH WILL: 
• display this notice prominently, including the name and details of the Management 
Committee member who should be contacted if there are any concerns. 
• fully comply with applicable environmental legislation. 
• promote environmental practices and procedures at every opportunity, e.g. heat 
efficiency, 
water saving (toilets/recycling). 
• increase awareness of the environmental responsibilities of all hall users, employees, 
volunteers and beneficiaries. 
• minimise waste and pollution and develop and operate environmentally sound waste 
management procedures. 
• reduce consumption of fossil fuels and incorporate long term strategies for energy 
efficiency 
within planning and development. 
• promote purchasing and procurement procedures which will give preference, as far as 
reasonably practicable, to those products and services which cause least harm to the 
environment. 
• avoid wherever reasonably practical the use of environmentally damaging substances, 
materials and processes. 
• maintain the Parish hall building and surrounding area in an environmentally sensitive way 
having regard to local wildlife and the preservation of biological diversity. 
This Environment and Energy Policy will be reviewed and monitored annually. It will also be 
updated to comply with any relevant legislative changes. 
 


